
Dear patients and parents,

The health and safety of our patients at Awesome 
Kids Teeth is our highest priority. We will continue 
normal operations in our dental practice. We do ask if 
your child has a cough or a fever, to please call the 
office to reschedule the appointment.
Our office follows stringent infection-control 
measures to ensure that we can continue to deliver 
high-quality patient care during periods of heightened 
illnesses, such as COVID-19, without compromising 
patient and provider health. After each patient, we 
wipe down all dental chairs, countertops, etc with 
hospital grade hard surface disinfectants. As always, 
masks, gloves, eyewear and lab coats are always in 
use and changed with each patient.  Instruments are 
sterilized in between each patient.  
We continue to actively monitor developments related 
to the coronavirus.   
Any questions, please feel free to call our office with 
any questions you may have. 




